
Date Posted:  

NOTICE  

THIS AGENCY IS UNDERGOING A PRISON RAPE 
ELIMINATION ACT (PREA) COMPLIANCE 
AUDIT  

● Central Virginia Regional Jail will be audited to determine 
compliance with the U.S. Department of Justice’s PREA 
Standards for Prisons and Jails.  

● Information relevant to this agency's compliance with the U.S. 
Department of Justice’s PREA standards should be submitted at 
least 10 working days prior to the audit.  

● The PREA Auditor will be at the facility to conduct the audit on 
October 6-8, 2025  

● Please send all written materials or comments to:  

Address:  
Alton Baskerville 



Certified PREA Auditor 
P.O. Box 73264  
Richmond, VA 23235 


